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In the article, "How Might the New Administration and Congress Impact Employers?" featured on

Monster.com, Attorney David Lichtenberg discusses what the new administration and congress

might mean for employers. 

“My clients are calling frequently, asking what does this all mean?” says David Lichtenberg, a

management attorney and partner at law firm Fisher Phillips.

Legal and regulatory changes are possible on many fronts, but a handful of Federal agencies are

prominently in play. “If we take Trump at his word, it will be immigration, labor relations and the

makeup of the Supreme Court,” Lichtenberg says.

“There will be an increase in I-9 audits,” Lichtenberg says.

“If Trump’s nominee for secretary of labor is any indication, there will be a radical shift from

Obama’s NLRB,” says Lichtenberg.

To read the full article, please visit Monster.com.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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